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Brinkworth

OBJ2015/7158/L 03/03/2016  09:56:38 Brinkworth Films Ltd of 33 Percy St strongly objects to the building plans of No.32 Percy St. We are 

in the lower ground and the extension will have a significant effect on the natural light that comes into 

the back of our office. We only have two exterior windows and the one at the rear – which is a 

conservatory style roof light - is vital to us. Any diminution of that light will make a massive impact on 

us.

We are also concerned about a potential loss of privacy. We are unclear from the planning description 

as to whether this will mean that we will be overlooked. If so, that again will have a significant and 

deleterious impact on us.

Finally, the test works carried on the basement of No.32 in December 2015 made it intolerable to have 

any kind of conversation amongst ourselves. The noise was quite extraordinary. The proposed 

extension and basement evacuation will cause a lot of nuisance and disturbance to our operational day 

for several months and have severe consequences to running our business efficiently. Most of our 

business is creative and there is a great deal of work by phone. It will be almost impossible to work 

here with drilling and other noise going on in the background. 

We would appreciate you taking our concerns on board.

We would request that the planning application be denied in its current form.

33 Percy St

W1T 2DF

Page 16 of 26


